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Senator Lines, Sue provided in writing.

Assessment of single parents 

Question

How will single parents be assessed under the new activity test? 

Answer

Single parents will be required to report the number of hours of eligible activity and their 
estimated adjusted taxable income to determine their level of entitlement to the Child Care 
Subsidy. A broad range of activities will meet the activity test requirements, including paid 
work, being self-employed, doing unpaid work in a family business, looking for work, 
volunteering or studying.


